
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: 10,037 Keele Street, Keele St Developements Inc file Z.21.029
Date: June-01-23 9:57:27 AM

From: Adele Stirpe  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 8:40 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Fwd: 10,037 Keele Street, Keele St Developements Inc file Z.21.029

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Adele Stirpe 
Date: Wed, May 31, 2023 at 8:27 AM
Subject: 10,037 Keele Street, Keele St Developements Inc file Z.21.029
To: <clerk@vaughan.ca>

Please keep me posted on the ongoing approval process of this application. 

We are the owners of the adjacent property at  Keele St. There Developement has a large
impact on our property, as well as allowing future access to their property from Richmond Street. 

We are very concerned with spillover parking onto our property. 

Thank you

Adele Stirpe, owner 
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